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Mr C Banks                  10 December 2011 
Programme Officer            CB/5030 
Bath & North East Somerset Core Strategy 
c/o Banks Solutions 
21 Glendale Close 
Horsham 
West Sussex 
RH12 4GR 
 
 
Dear Mr Banks 
 
BANES CORE STRATEGY EXAMINATION 
REPRESENTATION REFERENCE 106/5 
 
The representations numbered 106/5 submitted on 26 January 2011 indicated that I 
would wish to appear at the Examination of the issues raised therein. I have drawn 
your attention to the fact that the programme did not include Pro Planning 
(respondent number 106) as a participant. In fact we have decided that we no longer 
wish to appear, but that we are submitting further Statements in support of the 
representations. They update the representations in the context of amendments to 
the Core Strategy, the SHLAA, subsequently published Government policy and 
guidance and planning applications during the intervening period. 
 
I have sent by e-mail, with this cover letter, the following 3 no. documents on: 
 

 Issue 1: Planned Provision for Jobs and Homes and Flexibility. 
Responses to questions 2.2, 2.11 and 2.15. 

 Issue 2: Spatial Strategy, Flood Risk. A response to question 3.6. 

 Issue 2: Sub Matter: Somer Valley. Responses to questions 9.1, 9.4, 9.6, 
9.7 and 9.8. 

 
I have endeavoured to follow the Inspector’s guidance notes in relation to content 
and presentation, but please could you come back to me if there are any problems 
with the three documents attached. 
 
I have also sent by special delivery, three copies of each of the 3 no. documents, 
punched and stapled as requested. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kathy Curling 
kcurling@pro-planning.co.uk 
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